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Holdfast Art Project request for
financial assistance of $850 approved
Endorsement and adoption of the
Caretaker Policy 
Endorsement of 3 Lease and Licence
Agreements over Community Land for
the Port MacDonnell Maritime
Museum, the Donovans Recreational
Advisory Committee (DRAC)
Community Hall and a portion of the
Rocks Tavern Car Park

Head to our website for full Council  
 meeting reports and minutes. 

COUNCIL DECISIONS
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COUNCIL UPDATE

08 8721 0444 info@dcgrant.sa.gov.au District Council of Grantwww.dcgrant.sa.gov.au

Limestone Coast Grassroots
Grants 
SA Water Community
Partnerships Grants 
 RDA Limestone Coast Grant      

       Finder:
     https://rdalc.grantguru.com.au/

GRANTS

Keep up to date and let us
know what you think about
Council's key projects, plans

and services at 
 yoursaydcg.com.au

To book a call back from the project team /
contractor to ask any further questions about
the dredging works please head to the website
via this link:
www.dit.sa.gov.au/portmacdredging
Submit a question or complete the feedback
form at Your Say DCG or 
Visit the Port MacDonnell Community
Complex, Charles St Port MacDonnell, to
complete and submit a hard copy feedback
form.

Port MacDonnell requires a major dredging
campaign to remove significant accumulation of
sandy materials at the harbour entrance and
mooring grounds as well as seaweed (wrack)
removal from the channel. Wrack dredged from
the channel will be screened, drained, and
transported to the adjacent western beach or
offsite. Sand dredged from the harbor entrance
will be deposited for replenishment of sandy
beaches located east of the harbor area.

Dredging will ensure the safe and continuing
access for those using the Port MacDonnell
Harbour, boat ramp and mooring grounds.

Works will be undertaken between late March
2022 and July 2022 (weather permitting) as this is a
quieter period on the water. During this time the
Harbour entrance will still be accessible but boats
using the boat haven entrance are advised to use
caution and follow the 4-knot speed limit that
applies and maintain a safe speed within 100m of
the dredge and discharge pipelines. The boat
ramp will be limited to one lane through to
approximately the end of April 2022. 

Consultation Opportunities:

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/portmacdredging
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DECLARED FIRE SEASON INFORMATION


Fire Season Starts: 
22 November 2021

Fire Season Ends: 
30 April 2022

For more info call 1800 362 361 or
head to www.cfs.sa.gov.au

We are recruiting for

volunteers NOW! Head to

Councils website for all the

details. 

Did you Know? 
You can pay your rates in
weekly, fortnightly or monthly
installments rather than in a
lump sum. Contact Liz our
Rates Officer to discuss.   




 Elected Members at the opening of a mural
by Jeremy Ievins at  Blackfellows Caves. The
mural was commissioned by the Carpenter
Rocks Progress Association and funded by a

DCG Community Grant. 

Mingbool &
Tarpeena and

Glenburnie, OB Flat
& Yahl Township

Meetings 

Fun times at the PMCC!

Sign up for What's On

today to keep in the loop!


